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Faculty Senate 

October 23, 2015 
 
 
Dr. Timothy D. Sands 
President, University Council 
 
 
Dear President Sands, 
 
With this letter, the Faculty Senate at Virginia Tech endorses the proposed changes to the 
University Honor System for undergraduates as outlined in Resolution CUSP 2015-16.A, which 
is under consideration by University Council.  The office of the Undergraduate Honor System and 
its Director and Assistant Provost, Dr. James Orr, worked closely and diligently with the Faculty 
Senate to address a number of concerns expressed by the faculty.  As a result of timely and 
effective communication, numerous changes were incorporated into the Policy and the 
accompanying Manual to accommodate faculty concerns.  This process culminated in much 
improved documents that, upon adoption, will serve the students, faculty, and the university well 
for future generations. 
 
Respectfully on behalf of the Faculty Senate, 
 
 
Rami A. Dalloul, Ph.D. 
President, VT Faculty Senate 


